## **Eden Prairie School Board Email Auto Response**

May 27, 2025

Thank you for reaching out to the Eden Prairie School Board. We truly value hearing from our community members, including parents, students, staff, and all stakeholders. Your email will be reviewed by the entire school board and the superintendent.

As board chair, I will be responding to your message on behalf of the board, and you can expect a response or an update on the status within 14 days.

We appreciate your input and the opportunity to continue improving our schools for everyone involved.

Sincerely, Aaron Casper Chair, Eden Prairie School Board